
News Release 
 

 

COUNTY ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE 

Management & Budget Team 

COUNTY OF HUMBOLDT 

825 5th Street, Room 111, Eureka, CA   95501 

Telephone (707) 445-2396 Fax (707) 445-7299 

www.co.humboldt.ca.us 

 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 16, 2013 

 

 

 

 

Public Input Sought for Renaming of Airport 
 
 EUREKA – The Humboldt County Board of Supervisors on Tuesday decided that the County will 

explore the idea of renaming the Arcata-Eureka Airport, and they invited the public to submit their thoughts 

and possible names for consideration. One of the goals of this project is to make the airport easier to 

find for those interested in coming to Humboldt County. 
 

The Board of Supervisors agreed that the County’s glorious Redwood trees are a feature that sets 

this area apart from others and draws significant interest from visitors. In addition, the public has 

shown interest in incorporating the County’s name into the airport’s title. The Board of Supervisors 

is requesting that the airport’s name include the terms “Redwoods” and “Humboldt.”  

 

If you would like to submit your ideas for the airport’s new name, please send an email to 

nametheairport@gmail.com. The deadline for submissions is Feb. 26. 

 

### 

For more information, contact:   

Sean Quincey, Public Information Specialist, (707) 476-2396 
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